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It is the policy of Nottingham Leander Swimming Club to follow the ASA guidelines in relation to the use of video, or close range photography.
From time to time swimmers may take part in events at which photographic, or video equipment is used. We would ask swimmers and/or parents who object to the use of such equipment in the presence of their children, to inform the Club Committee in writing of their views.
From time to time video equipment may be used as a training aid; this is particularly true for swimmers in development training sessions. Again the committee will need to be informed of any objection to this.
Any photographs taken at swimming events may be used in the Club Newsletter, or made available on the club website in the members area (only accessible by club members). Photographs may also be used in press releases, but without names, unless permission has been requested and given. Again, if swimmers and/or parents do not wish photographs of themselves or their children to be used in this way, then please inform the Committee in writing of their views.
If you have any question about the above, or indeed any issues in relation to child protection in swimming please contact Sue Davis or any other member of the Committee,

